
July 13, 2017 

Dear UCA Class of 1967, 

Imagine. The year we graduated from high school, those celebrating their 50th reunion graduated 

in 1927—before the stock market crash, before the Great Depression, before World War II. In 

the years after their graduation, they saw a lot, and so have we—Vietnam, 911, personal 

computers, iPhones, marrying and giving in marriage, children and grandchildren. As a teacher, I 

have taught many of your children and it’s been wonderful to see your faces reappear in theirs.  

And it will be wonderful to see your faces again at our 50th reunion. It will be at Spangle and in 

Spokane, September 29-October 1. Of course, there will be events at the academy, though our 

class has no sermons, song services, mission stories, or any other part of the program. Perhaps 

they think we are too old. Let me take this opportunity to say that we have a block of hotel rooms 

reserved and we intend to use them well—perhaps for naps. 

Here are the details: 

• The Mirabeau Park Hotel provides a meeting room and banquet hall for our exclusive 

use; plus a fine restaurant, lovely courtyard and pool.  Many of the rooms have balconies 

that face each other across the courtyard.   Make room reservations by calling (509) 924-

9000.  When you call, mention that you are with the UCA class of 1967. 

• Our meeting room is well designed for large and small conversations and is reserved 

from 3:00 pm Friday through noon Sunday. Light refreshments will be provided on 

Friday afternoon/evening starting at 5:00 pm. 

• Friday evening at UCA, there is a dedication honoring those who served during the 

Vietnam era. 

• UCA provides a noon meal on Saturday. 

• After lunch, UCA will also provide a room in which our class can meet during the 

afternoon.  In addition, there will be a class photograph on the campus early Saturday 

afternoon.  I hope you can all be there for that. 

• Your Saturday dinner and Sunday breakfast are complimentary—with costs covered by 

contributions from some of your classmates. There are also coffee shops and eateries very 

near by the hotel.  

o The doors to the banquet hall for the Saturday night dinner open at 6:00 p.m.  

Dinner will start at 6:30 pm.  (Feel free to gather earlier at the meeting room for 

visiting. 

o Breakfast will be from 8:00 am – 9:30 am. 

If any of you have pictures from your time at UCA and can bring them on disc or thumb drive, 

we have a place to show them. We have a lot to talk about. Hope to see you there. If you have 

any questions, please feel free to e-mail me (or Lynda) at the addresses below. 

Sincerely, 

Dan Lamberton   dan.lamberton@wallawalla.edu   



 

PS.  Please RSVP to Lynda whether you are coming or not, as we’d like an idea of how many to 

expect for our activities.  Lynda (Farr) Skau - lyn11den6@msn.com  

 

PPS. Perhaps you can help us find contact information for the following.  We don’t want anyone 

to miss out on all the fun. 

Janice Amburn 

Dawn Church 

Paul Dalton 

Phil Daniels 

Judy (Dovitch) Weibold 

Bill Fuller 

Carl Garver 

Linda Godfrey 

Linda Hill 

John Horning 

Roberta Lowry 

Mike Loren 

Lucretia Mohr 

Kevin Moore 

Phyllis Morton 

Barbara Palmer 

Bruce Pettis 

Alan Rookstool 

Jerry Strode 

Richard Strode 

Karen Thompson 

Jane (Prozora?) Todorovich 

Lonney Wisbey 

 


